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SASSER NAMED ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

East Tennessee State University 
Director of Athletics George F. 
"Buddy" Sasser has been named 
athletic director for USC Coastal 
Carolina College. The appointment 
was announced by Chancellor Ron 
Eaglin during a news conference at 
the college Wednesday morning. 

"As athletic director," Dr. Eaglin 
said, "Buddy will be in a position 
to shape the future of athletics at 
Coastal Carolina College. We w~ll 
look to his experience and expertise 
to lead us as we move to NCAA 
Division I. His commitment to 
athletics as well as aca<lemics will 
play an integral part in this 
college's commitment to overall 
excellence." 

A native of Conway, Sasser served as 
athletic director and head football 
coach at Conway High School early in 
his career, from 1963 to 1970. He 
was also assistant football coach 
and head baseball coach at Conway 
from 1960 to 1963. He has been with 
East Tennessee State since 1982, as 
head football coach for be first 
three years and as_:.oi rector of 
athletics since 1985. He also 
served as athletic director and head 
football coach at Wofford College 
for six years, from 1977 to 1982, 
and as assistant football coach and 
assistant athletic director at 
Appalachian State University for 
five years, from 1972 to 19,7. 

As athletic director at Coastal, 
Sasser will be responsible for 
managing the athletic programs as 
well as directing athletic fund­
raising and promotion. 

Throughout his career Sasser has 

USC-COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 
Office of Public Relations PO Box 1954, Conway, SC 29526 

received numerous awards for his 
accomplishments in sports and 
community service including being 
named "AAA" Football Coach of the 
Year in South Carolina. He has been 
active in organizations such as 
Kiwanis, Fellowship of Christian 
Athletes, March of Dimes, and Heart 
Fund. 

Sasser graduated from the University 
of North Carolina at Chapel Hill in 
1958 where he lettered in football 
three years. He received his 

aster's degree in education and 
aam-inistration from the University 
of South Carolina in 1960. 

EXERCISE CAUTION AS WORK CONTINUES 
ON tXTERIORS OF CAMPUS BUILDINGS 

1
or th I next three weeks, we wi 11 be 

~a1inting\ he exterior cornice work, 
windows, ~oors, etc. of the E.M. 
Singleton and Fine Arts Buildings. 
As a firsu step, the contractor will 
wash and lean the exterior wood 
work of both buildings. The 
pressur,zed washing solution is 
water mixed with bleach (Clorox). 
Please be aware of this and take 
nece sary precautions to protect 
yolir.self your clothes, and your 
ca~. Remember ~o look to see where 
the contractor is working before 
leaving either building to avoid 
being doused with the cleaning 
solution. 

ADMISSIONS OFFICE CLOSED 

The Admissions Office will be closed 
Tuesday, June 10 for an all-day 
staff meeting. There will be 
personnel available to handle 
inquiries and incoming telephone 
c'7liislJ'eek is published by U.S.C. Coastal Carolina College, 

an equal opportunity employer mbscnoing to all Civil Rights 
legislation. 



SPORTS DAY CAMP TO BE HELD 
Coastal is sponsoring an All Sports 
Day Camp which includes sports 
instruction and fun for children 
ages nine to twelve June 9 through 
July 11. Children may enroll in 
weekly sessions or for the entire 
five-week period. Camp activities 
include swimming, tennis, 
basketball, racquetball, archery, 
soccer, aerobics, softball, 
volleyball,· and diving. 

Children of faculty and staff 
receive a 25% discount. For further 
information, phone the P.E. Center. 

FACULTY NOTE 

New for fall 1986: Placement 
testing for English and math. Watch 
your mailbox for further important 
information. 
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